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From: Bill Lavelle


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 3:11 PM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: A salute to courage and integrity


Dr. Uccellini,


If reports are correct, I salute your and Craig McClean's courage and integrity in defending NWS's


forecasting of the track of hurricane Dorian.


Those that kowtow to political pressure have no rightful place in a an organization, NOAA, focused on


science and public safety and service.


Bill Lavelle


NOAA, retired
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